
                P.E. note from Mrs. Boonstra   
Welcome Back!  I hope your child is excited for an active and fun year in P.E. 

• In order to create the safest environment in the gym and to ensure your child has the 
most enjoyable experience in P.E. class, I am requiring that all children have gym 
running shoes when they come to P.E. class.  Wearing dressy looking (tennis) shoes with 
no traction, boots, sandals, crocs, slip-ons, or hard-soled shoes create an unsafe 
environment for themselves and others, and your child will be limited on how active 
they can be.   

• Please make sure your child leaves these gym running shoes at school so they will be 
available for every P.E. class. These shoes should NOT be worn outside for recess 
because of rocks and sand left behind on the newly finished gym floor.  Do not forget to 
put your child’s NAME on their gym shoes. For younger children, please make sure they 
can tie their own shoes or wear shoes with velcro so they can get their shoes on by 
themselves.   
________________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you so much, I am looking forward to an awesome and active year! 
 

  


